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If you've been using Manic Panic through the decades you may have noticed a
slight difference in the UK and US colours.

Here at Manic Panic UK, we have had to alter a few of our formulas in order for
them to fit within the UK regulations. You may notice a change in consistency
and in colour; however, each is still vibrant.

If you have purchased a Manic Panic colour within the UK and believe it is not
consistent with your previous colours, please contact customer services with as
much information.
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